
 

 

 

Morrow County 
Non-Discrimination Notice 

Morrow County is committed to a non-discrimination plan in the conduct of 
its business, including meeting its responsibilities under Title VI of the Civil 
Rights Act, the Americans with Disabilities Act, and other federal and state 
laws, and to the delivery of equitable and accessible services. 

Morrow County is dedicated to ensuring that no person is subjected to 
discrimination with regard to race, color, religion, sex, gender identity, 
pregnancy (including childbirth and related medical conditions), sexual 
orientation, national origin, age, disability, genetic information, veteran status, 
domestic violence victim status, limited English proficiency, or any other 
status protected by applicable federal, Oregon, or local law.  

Any person who believes they have been subjected to unlawful discriminatory 
practice, may file a complaint. For more information, to request language or 
disability assistance, or to file a complaint about discrimination, retaliation, or 
intimidation, contact: 
 
Human Resources Director, Lindsay Grogan 
Non-Discrimination Coordinator 
110 N Court St 
PO Box 593 
Heppner, OR 97836 
lgrogan@co.morrow.or.us 
(541) 676-5620 


